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Namaste

Namastefrom Umbrella and Nepal. It's that time of year again
when monsoonbeginsin Nepal- and we all welcomethe relief the
rain bringsfrom the humidity! It is alsothe time of yearwhensome
of our children leave the childcare homes and sign into NSYEP,
whichbringsusboth sorrowin sayinggoodbye,andpride andjoy in
seeinghow far our kidshavecome.
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There are now 11 children in the childcarehomes,and 67 youth
beingsupportedin NSYEP. OurReintegrationOfficerscontinuetheir
excellent work in ensuring the safety and happinessof our 99
reintegratedchildrenandtheir families,travellingacrossNepalin all
conditions. I am also pleasedto announcethat we have signed
another agreementwith UNICEF,to continue our award-winning
childprotectionwork in NuwakotandRasuwadistricts.

Noneof this wouldbepossiblewithout yourcontinuedsupportover
the years,no matter how big or small. After nearly a year in this
role, I am awed at how much has been achieved by our
smallorganisation,with suchhumblebeginnings,for the benefit of
so manychildrenand their families. I hope you sharesomeof this
pride.

Yours,with gratitude,

KyleMohamed
CountryDirector



On the 8th April, 2017, we held a large picnic to celebrate 12 years of 
The Umbrella Foundation. Over 300 children, youth and staff 
attended on the day, and it was a wonderful and memorable 
gathering. Many of our reintegrated children travelled from very 
remote parts of Nepal and spent the day dancing, eating and 
laughing with their friends. Later in the afternoon we had speeches 
from some of our board members, inspirational youth, our staff 
members, and of course incredible performances from the children 
and youth!

Umbrella Anniversary Picnic



Umbrella Anniversary Picnic

Thank you to everyone who helped on the day, and to our 
supporters for helping us reach such a milestone! It was wonderful 
to celebrate the friendships formed over the last 12 years, and also 
watch the Umbrella children grow into impressive young adults. 
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Umbrella Wins 3 Awards in Nuwakot!

We are proud to announcethat our team in Nuwakot district (who are
implementing a UNICEFfunded project) have been given three awards
recentlyfor their outstandingwork.
On the 8th March (International²ƻƳŜƴΩǎDay),the²ƻƳŜƴΩǎDevelopment
Officeawardedour teamfor their contributionsto the childprotectionsector
duringthe post-earthquakeemergencyphase.
Theyalsoindividuallyawardedour DistrictProjectCoordinatorArjunKaflefor
hisindividualcontributionduringthis time.
On the 10th March, the NGOFederationof Nuwakotalsoawardedour team
for their valuablework in the childprotectionsector.
Congratulationsto all our hard-workingstaff in Nuwakot!



Reintegration News!

In the last month, 4 of our boys living in our Annapurna childcare home 
have now been fully reintegrated with their families. Our reintegration 
team have worked tirelessly over the years to make sure the Umbrella 
children reconnect with their families, with the aim that they will 
eventually be reunited permanently. 
Although it was sad for everyone to say goodbye, theboys were excited 
and happy to return to live with their families. We wish them all much 
happiness in this new stage of their lives.
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